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REPLY TO

August 27,1945 538 NÏÏ 34th St 
Oklahoma City 3,0kla

My Dear Miss Gilpin:

The PSA is beginning to assemble its print 
interchanges for the coming season and has asked 
me to do some work along this line out here in 
our neighborhood.

I suggested to our Camera Club Division 
secretary that you should be able to furnish us 
with an 18 or 20 print one man show and he has 
asked me to arrangé it.

Would you be able to do this for us? The Club 
membership has grown by leaps and bounds the past 
year and the demand for interchanges is greater 
than ever before. They want the shows in by early 
October and if you can help us-we’ll be indebted 
to you no end.

Would you let me know as soon as possible so 
I may report to headquarters?

Sincerely

/
M. A.V/oodbury
Camera Club Division Committee


